
Trader Joe’s Chicken Soup Dumplings Recall March
2, 2024

March 2: CJ Foods Manufacturing Beaumont Corporation, maker of steamed chicken soup
dumpling products, is recalling 61,389 pounds of dumplings due to possible contamination of
hard plastic (from a permanent marker).

Product(s) affected: Trader Joe's Steamed Chicken Soup Dumplings, 6-ounce box (with plastic
tray) containing six pieces with lot codes 03.07.25.C1-1 or 03.07.25.C1-2 and the establishment
number P-46009 on the side of the box. These dumplings are sold at Trader Joe's locations
nationwide.

What to do if you have the product(s): Don't consume. Throw away the dumplings or return
them to any Trader Joe's for a full refund.
For questions, contact Trader Joe's Customer Relations at (626) 599-3817 (Monday - Friday,
6:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. PT) or via email.

https://www.fsis.usda.gov/recalls-alerts/cj-foods-manufacturing-beaumont-corporation-recalls-trader-joes-chicken-soup
https://www.traderjoes.com/content/trjo/us/en/home/contact-us/product-feedback.html

